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• Our 5th graders are heading to Camp Joy for a two-day trip on April 3rd and 4th.  This is the 22nd 
year for this annual trip for our 5th graders.  We appreciate the community’s support to help 
offset the cost for our students and their families.  Thanks to everyone who has made this 
opportunity for the kids happen!   
 
 

• Our spring Family Engagement Conferences were held on Monday, March 17th from 9 am – 4 pm. 
The focus of these conferences were academic growth and attendance goals. As of now, we have 
had 96% outreach to our students’ families. Along with report cards, families also received an 
attendance report and were asked questions about their child’s growth. 
 

 
• We held our joint Preschool/Kindergarten Registration Event, “It’s time to O-FISH-ALLY register for 

school” on Thursday, March 13th.  We were excited to welcome several new students and their 
families to the event.  A special thank you to Stephanie Ponder, Megan Blosser, Tracy Gentrup, 
and our kindergarten and preschool staff members for their work and support of the event.  

 
 

• Our Lincoln Drama Devils performed Alice in Wonderland over the weekend and it was a fantastic 
production.  A special thank you to sponsors: Amanda Berringer, Chelsea Tucker, Holly Chenot 
and Megan Preston for making this opportunity possible for our students!  It was sensational!  
 
 

• Our line-up for Spring Field Trips is all set and we are so excited for the opportunities for EACH of 
our students!  

• Preschool – Rock the Spectrum activity zone  
• Kindergarten – Cincinnati Zoo and Botanical Gardens 
• First Grade – Caldwell Nature Preserve  
• Second Grade – Cincinnati Zoo and Botanical Gardens  
• Third Grade – Fort Ancient Earthworks & Nature Preserve 
• Fourth Grade – Cincinnati Zoo and Botanical Gardens  
• Fifth Grade – Trip to Frankfort, Kentucky  
• Sixth Grade – Kings Island  

 
 

• Upcoming Important Dates at Lincoln:  
• Week of April 21st – Our next FREE Scholastic Book Fair for ALL LES students – 5 Free 

books for EACH student! Thank you to WCPO and the Scripps Howard Foundation 
• Thursday, May 15th – 4th and 5th Grade Awards Celebration and 6th Grade Promotion 

Ceremony  
• Friday, May 16th – Preschool Celebrations  
• Monday, May 19th – Primary Awards Celebrations  
• Friday, May 23rd – Last Day Picnic for the amazing LES students!   
• Summer Learning at Lincoln is set for 5 weeks > June 16th – July 17th  


